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TEMPORARY CLOSEDOWN OF WALVISBAY POST OFFICE DUE TO 

POSSIBLE EXPOSURE OF COVID-19 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

NamPost hereby wish to inform the public that Walvis Bay Post Office will be 

temporarily closed due to possible exposure to COVID-19.  The Post Office will be 

closed for disinfection from Tuesday 23 June and may reopen on Friday 26 June 2020. 

We will advise in due course. 

 

All Post Offices in Walvis Bay (Kuisebmund and Narraville) will only close on Tuesday, 

23 June for precautionary disinfection and reopen on Wednesday 24 June 2020. 

 

The decision comes after careful consideration of the possible risk exposure as one of 

our employees at Walvis Bay Post Office might have been in contact with an identified 

case. The staff member has been sent into self-isolation as we await guidance from the 

authority on further action.   

 

Courier Services will continue to do delivery and collect essentials only.  

 

We urge our customer to interact with us via email (info@nampost.com.na) as we will 

continue to render the much needed services.  

 

-End- 

 

 

Issued by 

Wilson Shikoto 

Manager: Corporate Communications  

Department: Marketing, Business Development and Communication 
Email: wilsonsh@nampost.com.na  / Telephone 0811407828 
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